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19/23/2011

John Esposito/Tammara Cappellano

Oakland Unified School District

SUBJECT:  Master Service Agreement for 2012

submit these comments and drawing mark-ups to Aon Engineering for
incorporation into their final comment letter which is then sent to the designer of
record.

=  Training
o Provide optional off-site programming/service training for 4100ES equipment for district fire
alarm technicians, should the District so choose.

= The last training for (2) OUSD technicians took place in 2006. OUSD was
responsible for travel and lodging expenses for said training. This service shall be
made available again in calendar 2012 for (1) OUSD technician should the district
so choose.

= OUSD shall be notified of additional training opportunities for district employees
throughout the span of the contract. OUSD shall have the opportunity to receive
additional training for any and all product line(s) that are still supported at
SimplexGrinnell’'s cost for said services (minus travel/lodging as noted above).

= Technician Team
o OUSD will be provided with a dedicated team of 2 hnicians to increase productivity,
consistency, and reliability. A lead technician will be assigned to the account. This lead
will have (2) back-ups and be able to bring other members of the team if needed.

»  Cellular Phones:

o Toincrease productivity, SimplexGrinnelf shall prov  : (1) cellular phones to their lead
technician Geoff Gommerman. This phone will allow the SimplexGrinnell technician team
to keep in immediate contact at all times and not lose time waiting for a response. The
maobile plan is set up as follows:

=  $60 per month base usage fee.

= 500 minutes cellutar.

= 1,000 minutes mobile to mobile (which includes any Verizon wireless user and all
SimplexGrinnell employees based in San Francisco).

=  Text messaging is an extra.

= SimplexGrinnell will get a statement for each user. If the OUSD employees
exceed their call plan, the difference will be billed to OUSD B&G. The base call
plan shall be paid for by SimplexGrinnell.

Please feel free to contact me directly should you have any questions.

Thank you again for providing SimplexGrinnell the opportunity to service your fire protection needs.
Sincerely,

Shobo Tilbury jAlarm & Detection Sales Consultant

SimplexGrinnell, A Tyco International Company

Tel: +1-925-273-0100 | Fax: +1-925-273-0120 | Cell: +1-925-337-2105
ttilbury@simplexgrinnell.com































